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RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
Recommendation 1 

1.1 To ensure clarity around definitions for the community, the committee 
recommends that the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 
(AHPRA) place information on protected titles and roles, including for nurses 
and specialists, on its website. 

Recommendation 2 

1.2 The committee recommends that the bill be passed. 

 

 

 




